
 

                       

               

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome back after such a long time 

away!  It is lovely to see all the children back 

at school and for a bit of normality to return 

to our everyday lives. 

We are all working together to make our 

classroom safe, nurturing and happy as we live 

through these strange times.  

We have created our very own class charter 

which we have all signed as an agreement to 

try and help one another settle back into the 

working routines of school life, which will take 

time. 

We have lots of exciting things planned and 

look forward to sharing this with you 

throughout the session.  

As always, if you have any questions regarding 

your child’s learning here at school then email 

the school or phone and I will get back to you. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Paterson  
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Health & Wellbeing: We are currently using 

‘Class Dojo’ and ‘Go Noodle’ to explore feelings 

such as anxiety and growth mindset to help us 

settle back into class. 

Literacy:  Reading books have been issued 

through Bugclub both online and via texts in 

class.  

Our Talk4writing focus this term is called 

‘Alien Landing’ and our T4W class reader is 

‘The Hobbit’ (which the class have been 

thoroughly enjoying).  

Numeracy: We have been using a variety of 

methods to get back into the way of solving 

different numeracy and maths challenges.   

We have been using Topmarks, BBC Bitesize 

Maths, Card/Board Games and our Numeracy 

Blueprint boards to recall some of our 

previous skills and to learn new concepts.   

Sumdog logins will be issued soon for your 

child to access at home. 

Social Studies: Japan (this we be covered as 

a comparative study, looking at the similarities 

and differences between Japan and Scotland) 

We will be reading ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ as part 

of our topic work. 

Science/RME:  These subjects will be taught 

by Miss Caldwell every Tuesday. 

Home Learning:  This will be delivered via 

‘Teams’ (more information will be given out 

over the coming weeks) 

 

 

Water Bottles:  Your child can bring a water 

bottle to school.  Children can top up their 

bottles throughout the day to ensure they 

stay well hydrated. 

PE Days: Wednesday & Friday (children 

should come to school wearing appropriate PE 

kit and outdoor jackets) 

We aim to get out regardless of the 

weather😊 

 

 


